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Unique Academy are now
introducing a lateness log. Parents

are advised to drop and collect
there children on time.

 

Any late child will now be required 
 to sign the lateness log as class

registers have been collected and
school gates are now closed.

 

Normal school timings apply which
are;

 

• 8:45 AM - 11:45 AM (Morning
Toddlers and Nursery class)

•12:45 PM- 3:45 PM (Afternoon
Toddlers and Nursery PM class)

• 8:45 AM - 3:15 PM (Reception class) 

Lateness log 

Nourishing and fitrah of each unique child 

REGISTERED CHARITY NUMBER:
                      1184741

GROUND FLOOR, KHOSLA HOUSE,
PARK LANE, HOUNSLOW, 
TW5 9WA

السالم عليكم ورحمة للا وبركاته

We extend a warm welcome to all our new pupils
 and families who started this week.

Due to limited
space, we request

parents to not park
in the car park and

advice them to
park on Park Lane. 

parking 

We apologise for any
invoices you have been

receiving from
Quikbooks. You are not
required to pay via the
link, if direct payments

have been made.

Quikbook
We are so proud of all

children  Ma Sha Allah for
settling in extremely

smoothly.
 

Over the next week we will
continue to focus on

supporting the children to
familirise themselves with

the premises, staff and class
peers.

 

Some children have settled
quicker than others,

however the teachers will
continue to support  them

throughout the term.  

first week 


